
 

 

 

Maltby Intermediate School  

 

Office (810)-299-3600   

March 23,   2018 

The Paw Print 

Greetings Maltby Parents, 
 
As we approach the last trimester of the year we would like to wish all of our Maltby Bullpup 
families a safe and restful Spring Break! Please remember we DO have school on April 2nd to 
make up for our overage on snowdays- it is important that we get as many of our students here as 
possible! 
 
6th Grade Scheduling Items… 

Our 6th grade students visited Scranton Middle School this week to tour the building and schedule 
their classes. It was a great visit and needless to say our Bullpups look pretty excited about 
transitioning to Scranton! Thank you to the SMS student WEB leaders for showing them around 
the school and welcoming them! Thank you to Principal Wilson, Mrs. Murphy, Mrs. Deren, Mrs. 
McCarthy and Mr. Vassel for all of their hard work preparing for our Bullpups. 
All of our 6th grade students will be initially signed up to take the 7th grade Pre-Algebra math class 
at SMS. Students who have pre-qualified for the 7th grade Algebra Placement test will be taking 
that test here at Maltby on the morning of April 25th. Parents please keep in mind that 7th grade 
Algebra is only an appropriate placement for very few of our students and taking Pre- Algebra as a 
7TH still permits students to enroll in AP Calculus or AP Statistics as a BHS Senior. 
  
Martha’s Original Mackinac Island Fudge Fundraiser… 

Thank you to Martha’s Fudge owner Jason Klonowski for this great opportunity to help our kids 

raise money for their 8th grade Washington DC trip! Fudge orders were delivered yesterday- thank 

you also to Lynn Wade for her help organizing. 

 

NWEA Assessment… 

Our latest round of NWEA Math and ELA test results for students went home this week. Our 

students did quite well in comparison to the national averages on the tests! We have a guide for 

parents who have questions about the NWEA on the Maltby Homepage. 

March Is Reading Month… 

We have had a fantastic and fun March is Reading month at Maltby! Today we are having a 

school-wide read in. Last Friday we had students compete in our first ever Battle of the Books!

  

Talent Show… 

Our annual Maltby Talent Show is coming up soon after we return from break! Act preview/ 

rehearsals will be held on April 10th and 11th after school and the show is scheduled for April 27th! 

Sign-up sheets are available in the office for any Bullpup that wants to showcase their talent! 

Thank You… 

Thank you to all of incoming 5th grade parents who attended our Parent Orientation Night. We are 

looking forward to our new batch of Maltby Bullpups!! We have posted our presentation 

information from that evening to our Step Up to Maltby transition page on the Maltby website. 

 

Enjoy Your Break, 

 

Scott Brenner 

 

 

Dates To Remember 
Mar 26-Mar 30 

 Spring Recess 

Apr 2 SCHOOL RESUMES 

Apr 23 Spring Pictures-Lifetouch 

Apr 10 Talent Show Rehearsal 

 3:40-6:00 –Date change 

Apr 11 Talent Show Rehearsal 

 3:40-6:00 –Date change 

Apr 23 LT Spring Portraits 

Apr 24-27 

 Book Fair 

April 27 Talent Show @ 6:00 pm 

May 4 PTO Movie Night – more 

 Info to follow 

May 9 6th Gd. Choir Concert 

 7:00pm @ BCPA 

May 10 Reproduction Health  

Meeting 6:30-7:30pm 

May 21 Band Concert 6A/5B 

BCPA-7:00pm 

May 22 Band Concert 5A/6B  

 BCPA-7:00pm 

May 28 NO SCHOOL-Memorial 

Day 

May 30 Orchestra Concert 7:00pm 

 BCPA 

May 31 5th Gd. Choir Concert-

BCPA-7:00pm 

Jun 1 5th Gd. Spelling Bee 

 10-11:00am @ Maltby 

Jun 8 Last day of school ½ day 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

  

  

 

 

 

 

TALENT SHOW 

Applications are in the office 

for students to pick up. They 

are due back by Friday, April 

6th.  

Rehearsal dates are April 10th  

and 11th from 3:40 – 6:00 pm 

The Talent Show starts at 6:00 

pm on April 27th at Maltby. 

 

 

Our mission, in collaboration with parents and the community is to provide a developmentally 

appropriate transition to middle school for fifth and sixth grade learners.  We promote independence, 

along with social, emotional, and academic success in a safe, nurturing environment. 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 Our next meeting is April 9, 2018, at 9:00 am. 

Voting will take place at our next PTO Meeting on April 9th, for next year’s PTO officers. Please be sure to join us. 

Thank you. 

 
Field Day is June 7th, and we are forming our committee now to make this day a fun-filled event for our Maltby 
students. If you would like to lend a hand, please contact Michelle Letendre at 810 360-5511 or 
michelleletendre@gmail.com  
Spring Raffle drawing on April 27th….tickets will be available soon for purchase - $5.00 apiece. 
 
 

 

 

 

 

  

Maltby PTO News 
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SCHOOL TIMES 

 

Maltby Start and End 

Times are as follows: 

8:30 a.m. to 3:31 p.m. 

Students will be allowed 

into the building at 8:19 

a.m.  

 

Maltby 2016017 

DAILY SCHEDULE 

H.R.-8:30-8:36 

1st -8:37-9:38 

2nd-9:40-10:40 

3rd-10:42-11:42 

Lunches 

A-11:45-12:25 (5th) 

B-12:05-12:45 (5th) 

C-12:25-1:05 (6th) 

D-12:45-1:25 (6th) 

5th hr. -1:27-2:27 

6th hr. 2:29-3:31 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Middle School Math Information 
 
To ensure the most appropriate math placement for each student, multiple data 
points are used to determine which math course will best meet your student’s 
needs.  For the majority of our incoming 7th graders, the most developmentally 
appropriate math placement is Pre-Algebra. Then in 8th grade, students who have 
successfully completed 7th grade Pre-Algebra will be eligible to take High School 
Algebra 1.  A small percentage of students may be ready to accelerate into High 
School Algebra 1 in 7th grade. To be certain that prerequisite understandings and 
skills are in place, an Algebra 1 Placement test will be administered to qualifying 
students. 

 To begin with, all 6th graders will sign up for 7th grade Pre-Algebra next 
year.   

 Due to the fact that any student taking High School Algebra 1 in 7th grade 
will be skipping one or two full years of foundational middle school 
mathematics, the criteria for the Algebra 1 Placement Test is very 
rigorous: 

a. Students must have a earned an Advanced or Proficient 
 (Performance Level 4 or 3) on the Spring 2017 M-Step 
Mathematics Test. 
b. Students must have also scored in the 88th percentile or 
higher on the nationally normed NWEA ( Measure of Academic 
Progress). 

 For students who meet the criteria, an invitation letter to take the Algebra 1 
Placement test will be sent home on Friday, April 6, 2018. 

 During the school day on April 25, 2018, the Algebra 1 Placement test will 
be administered by the BAS Math Coach and MIS teachers. 

 

For more information about Algebra Readiness : Algebra: Not “If” but 
“When” 

 

Our mission, in collaboration with parents and the community is to provide a developmentally appropriate transition to middle 

school for fifth and sixth grade learners.  We promote independence, along with social, emotional, and academic success in a safe, 

nurturing environment. 

 

 

 

 

https://www.nctm.org/News-and-Calendar/Messages-from-the-President/Archive/Linda-M_-Gojak/Algebra_-Not-_If_-but-_When_/
https://www.nctm.org/News-and-Calendar/Messages-from-the-President/Archive/Linda-M_-Gojak/Algebra_-Not-_If_-but-_When_/
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Our mission, in collaboration with parents and the community is to provide a developmentally appropriate transition to middle 

school for fifth and sixth grade learners.  We promote independence, along with social, emotional, and academic success in a 

safe, nurturing environment. 
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ART ROOM NEWS 

Howell Opera House Art Show –(from Mrs. Jacobson) 

The Howell Opera House is hosting the 20th Annual County Wide Student Art Exhibit GOT ART! 

Location: The historic Howell Opera House located at 123 W. Grand River in Howell 

Dates:      March 20th-24th 

Time:        4:00-8:00pm weekdays and noon-5:00pm weekends 

The Howell Opera House is having their annual Livingston County Wide Art Exhibit.  Maltby will have 

approximately 20 pieces in the show. If your child’s work is on display he or she will receive a 

postcard/invite. The show is open for all to come and enjoy. The Howell Opera House puts on a very 

nice exhibit and it’s worth the trip. So, if you don’t have any plans…it is a fun evening or afternoon out. 

 

Enjoy!! 

     

 

ALL 6TH GRADE PARENTS/GUARDIANS 

For all students entering the 7th grade, it is required by law that their immunization status be reported to 

our local health dept. With that being said, all children who attend school in Michigan are required by 

state law to be fully immunized to their standards.  Please review your child’s immunization status with 

their Physician prior to the start of the 2018-2019 school year to ensure compliance.  Note that the 

Meningococcal and Tdap vaccinations are required for children 11 years of age or older upon entry into 

7th grade.  If you have a personal objection to immunizations, please contact the Livingston County Health 

Department as soon as possible to set up an appointment to obtain a certified immunization waiver (517 

546-9850). 

If your student is not fully immunized in accordance with the Michigan law OR does not have a certified 

immunization waiver on file by the first day of the 2018-19 school year, THEY WILL BE EXCLUDED 

FROM ATTENDING SCRANTON MIDDLE SCHOOL until compliance is met.  Please feel free to contact 

me with any questions. 

Best Regards, 

Wendy Plave – BAS District Nurse 

810 299-4149 

 

Our mission, in collaboration with parents and the community is to provide a developmentally appropriate transition to middle 

school for fifth and sixth grade learners.  We promote independence, along with social, emotional, and academic success in a safe, 

nurturing environment. 
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Our mission, in collaboration with parents and the community is to provide a developmentally appropriate transition to middle school for 

fifth and sixth grade learners.  We promote independence, along with social, emotional, and academic success in a safe, nurturing 

environment. 
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Our mission, in collaboration with parents and the community is to provide a developmentally appropriate transition to middle school for fifth 

and sixth grade learners.  We promote independence, along with social, emotional, and academic success in a safe, nurturing environment. 
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Our mission, in collaboration with parents and the community is to provide a developmentally appropriate transition to middle school 

for fifth and sixth grade learners.  We promote independence, along with social, emotional, and academic success in a safe, 

nurturing environment. 

 

 


